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SUBMITTED BY DON MORRIS 

 

The deadline for submitting Board of Directors candidate consideration form is Friday March 

19, 2021.  They must be submitted to the HPPOA office by 4:00 pm 

The Volvo grader is back on the road, but the case grader is still in the shop.  We know that 

there are a lot of roads that are in bad shape from all of the recent heavy rains.  The road crew 

is out there everyday working on the roads so please be patient they will get to your road as 

soon as they can. 

The paving project for 22nd MDE should be completed by the end of next week.  The paving for 

7th KDE and 12th MP should be starting before the end of March weather permitting. 

Equipment:  The case grader is still in the shop.  Should be back next week.  All other equipment 

is running fine at this time. 

Mowing: The road crew mowed 135 miles of roadway with sidearm and 50 with the zero turn. 

Grading:  Widen, rip, graded and compacted 6 miles of roadway.   

Weedwack:  Makuu, Paradise, Kaloli, Shower, Pohaku Drive. 

Trees Removed: 30th PK, 27th PK, 14th MP, 13th MP 

Abandon cars removed: 5 cars 

Animals removed: 2 pigs 

Rubbish Pickup:  1.3 tons of rubbish, 14 tires. 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 75 months. 


